## TOWN OF PORT HEDLAND

## NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF AUDIT, RISK AND COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Audit, Risk and Compliance Committee Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 13 January 2021 at 5:30pm in Council Chambers at the Civic Centre, McGregor Street, Port Hedland has been rescheduled to Wednesday, 10 February 2021.

This is due to changes in Regulations and delays in submitting the Audit results.

The Audit, Risk and Compliance Committee Meeting will be open to the public and persons of all abilities are welcome to attend. The agenda will be available prior to the meeting on the Town's website at www.porthedland.wa.gov.au.

For further enquiries, please contact Governance on 08 9158 9300.

Carl Askew
Chief Executive Officer

